
Dear Committee Members,
Vote NO- Because this is overreaching and trickery. The State of Oregon has no good intentions and no valid reason requiring 
"Private" School to register with them under ANY Circumstances!  The State will do well minding their own business!  Private 
Schools, their parents, and students will monitor themselves just fine without the help of Big Brother threatening them with 
unwarranted fines!  Private schools DO NOT want to be part of the Department of Education nor do the people that utilize their 
Private Services!!
Holding this over these singled out Parents, Children and their Schools is not merely an implied threat it is coercion!!    

Loretta Johnson 


